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30 proposals were received and ranked by the committee.
There were only 24 available sabbaticals to be awarded.

The committee submitted rankings, interviewed the applicants, and then submitted their
recommendations to the Provost and President who accepted them.

A series of recommendations with tips on writing a clear proposal, how the proposals are
ranked, and how committee deliberations are done has been submitted to the Senate by the 2011
committee. Our committee followed the same methodology and supports their recommendations.



